
 

 

 



 

 

 

Box Tops For Education!!! 

Did you know that the box tops that you can clip and 

save for the school help your elementary teachers 

purchase extra things for the classroom?  Please 

help our students by bringing in your labels all year 

long!!!  CLIP AND HELP US SAVE!! 

Parents Encouraging Parents (P.E.P.) Conference 

The annual Parents Encouraging Parents (PEP) conference has been scheduled for March 16-18 this year at 
Younes Conference Center in Kearney, NE.  This conference is open to all Nebraska parents who are raising a 
child with a verified disability and have an active IFSP or IEP.  The purpose of PEP is to bring parents of chil-
dren with disabilities together in an accepting environment.  A major objective of the three day conference is 
to help parents realize that each is doing the best they can at this time along with sharing ideas, feelings and 
information.  Another objective is to model how parents work with the professionals who are educating chil-
dren with disabilities.  There is no registration fee, but enrollment is limited to the first 100 participants to 
register.  If you have attended a PEP conference in the last ten years please do not register.  Please register 
by February 20, 2017.  For more information or a brochure, please contact Hayley Ryan at 987-2424 ext. 108/
hayley.ryan@overtoneagles.org or stop into room 108 at the school.  The brochure can be accessed at http://
www.education.ne.gov/sped/index.html 

Battle of the Books 

Students in grades PreK-6 will be participating in the battle of the books in February and 
March.  Students will hear the ten nominees for the Nebraska Golden Sower award and will 
vote on them in a tournament format.  Each round the winning book will contest a new title, 
ending with an overall winner.  The tournament book bracket is displayed in the hallway out-
side the library.   

Blind Dates in the Library 

In honor of Valentine’s Day, students can check out a blind date in the library.  Books 
are covered and display only the first line of the book.  Some are old, some are new, but 

all have a catchy first line.  Take a chance on falling in love at first line!!! 
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The Spelling Bee will be held on Tuesday, February 14 at 1:00.  This is for 

students in grade 3-8 that wish to participate.  Join us to test the limits 

of their Aptitude, Brainpower, and Canny Determination.  The spelling 

bee will be held in the south gym. 

ABC/PTO 

Overton ABC/PTO is now on Facebook 

Join on Facebook at Overton ABC/PTO. 

Keep updated and get involved on all the  

happenings of the group. 

We would love to have you join. 

 

Currently we just had our latest reading reward activity.  The students who made their AR goal were able to decorate cookies.  Thanks 

to Paula Osborne, Lorna Lawton, and Kathy Potter for helping with this.  January goal is a movie and popcorn!  Keep encouraging 

your kids to read and return their reading logs. 

 

Thanks to Alicia Luther, the Carlson’s and all the parents who helped put on the teacher meal on January 16.  The staff really appreci-

ates your kindness. 

 

We will be having a Sweetheart Valentine Raffle.  Tickets will be coming home January 23 and are due February 7,  Please help and 

make sure your student is selling their share of tickets. 

 

We are going to start another HyVee receipt challenge.  This challenge starts January 17 and goes through March 1.  Top collecting 

class gets cookies and juice. 

 

Remember all elementary parents are encouraged to become active in helping with this group.  The students really enjoy seeing their 

parents help out at the various activities. 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


